

THE TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY OF KENYA

Haile Selassie Avenue, P. O. Box 52428, Nairobi, 00200, Tel: +254(020)3343672, 2219929, 0732388765 www.tukenya.ac.ke, dean.students@tukenya.ac.ke

Office of the Dean of Students

MEMO

FROM:

Dean of Students

TO:

All Students

REF:

TUK/DVC-ASA/DoS/FEMICIDE SENSITIZATION/VOL 1

DATE:

30th June, 2025

SUBJECT: FEMICIDE SENSITIZATION EVENT AT THE TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY OF KENYA

We wish to notify all students that there will be a Femicide Sensitization Event on Tuesday, 1st July, 2025 at the Lecture Theater between 10.00 am to 12:00 noon. The event is organized by the Office of nominated Senator Hon. Karen Nyamu, in patnership with the Technical University of Kenya.

The purpose of this communication is to invite 200 female students from our University to engage in a candid and informative session on strategies for safety, awareness and collective responsibility in tackling femicide and related gender-based issues.

Please plan to attend and be punctual.

Omondi Oketch, PhD., MA. B.Ed.

ASSOCIATE PROFESSOR OF LINGUISTICS &

DEAN OF STUDENTS

Education and training for the real world

OISO 9001:2015 Certified